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 Friday 11th February 2022 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

Outdoor Learning -Term 4     

We are extremely pleased that we will be able to offer Outdoor Learning lessons again next term.  We 

have an outside provider coming in to deliver lessons, alongside our teachers, who works in several 

local schools including Greatstone Primary School.  Pete has had proven impact at Greatstone and 

has built great relationships with children and staff there and we are very excited to have him working 

with us too.  The children will be working with Pete and with their teachers to develop the area, whilst 

also learning about their Topic in the outside area.  They will cover skills in outdoor cooking, knot 

tying, building and lighting fires whilst also developing their confidence in outdoor exploration.  

For these sessions, children will need to bring a change of clothes (or warm clothes to go over their 

uniform), a coat, hat, gloves, additional thick socks and wellies or outdoor boots (separate to their 

usual school shoes). Please provide your child with the layers they will need in the current weather to 

keep them warm for the afternoon session.  

Please see below for when your child will need to bring their additional clothes: 

Timetable for outdoor learning sessions: 

 
Term 4, Week 1 (Monday 21st February) 
Year R 
 

Term 4, Week 2 (Monday 28th February) 
Year 1 
 

Term 4, Week 3 (Monday 7th March) 
Year 2 
  
 

Term 4, Week 4 (Monday 14th March) 
Year 3  
Year 4 – Miss Kemp and Mrs Jakeman’s class 
 

Term 4, Week 5 (Monday 21st March) 
Year 6 – Mr Jobber and Mrs Fishers class 
Year 4 – Mrs Hughes class 
 

Term 4, Week 6 (Monday 28th March) 
Year 6 – Mr Hathaway-Batts class 
Year 4 – Mrs Taylors class 

 

*** NB. Please be aware that Year 5 will have their sessions in Term 5. 

Many thanks as always for your continued support.  

Kind regards,  

Mrs Chambers 

Head of School 

 


